Breton, Mary B

From: Tracy Redmond <tdredmo@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, August 26, 2023 9:50 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

This is a California rule...leave it in California, this is Maine. Let the stupidity of California stay there. Leave our way of life
alone.



